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Week of May 14th
From the desk of:  Annmarie Smith

784-0696 – Ext. 138 - email: asmith@holytrinitycp.org
Dear Preschool Parents,

It’s hard to believe that preschool has almost come to an end. The students have grown so much! I’m so proud of their accomplishments. I feel very blessed to have been their preschool teacher! Next week Thursday (5-24) and Friday (5-25) we say goodbye. 
Please join us for a special goodbye celebration. We will have a simple graduation and brunch. This will begin at 8:15. We will be presenting the students with a Preschool Certificate or Diploma, and a book. Also, we will have some yummy food to eat and play outside together before we say our goodbyes.
Religion/Social Studies/Science:
We practiced saying the Hail Mary prayer during the principal announcements and using our prayer flash cards. We practiced the sign of the cross and the meal prayer too. :)

We discussed the Holy Family and read a little story about Jesus, Mary and Joseph.

I hope all of the moms had a wonderful Mother’s day and loved the gifts your child made

Reading/Writing/Music:
We read a variety of ABC books and reviewed letter names and sounds. Also we practiced letters using our large ABC rug and zoo phonics cards. Our book center is filled with ABC books. The students have enjoyed looking at these books. 

We watched some fun songs on our big screen, sang and did motions to the songs. 
Math:
We continued to practice our calendar pattern. This month the pattern is flower, flower, butterfly, butterfly, chick, chick. We practiced number recognition with our calendar numbers. We practiced the teen numbers and reviewed a trick to remember some of them. Also, we used flash cards to practice numbers, we used cubes to practice counting, and we practiced numbers, colors and shapes using our large rug!
The little students made a shape book and all students dot painted numbers.

We also played a number bingo game to practice number recognition.

Special Information and Important Dates
May 21:  Snack person is Lily
         22:  Snack person is Jase
                Dress Different Day- $1.00 

         23:  Snack person is McKenna P
         24:  Snack person is: Piper
                 Graduation Celebration and Brunch - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

         25:  Snack person is Nolan (Happy Birthday)

                 Graduation Celebration and Brunch - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
Thank you for all that you have done to help make this year a great one! I am grateful that I had the opportunity to teach and get to know your child. I hope you feel that your child had a wonderful preschool experience. Also, thanks to all of you who volunteered your time in the classroom and to those of you who donated items. It has been a very fun and busy year. I will miss our time together. We had a wonderful year of learning!  The children are excited about summer vacation. Over the summer vacation, please do lots of reading with your child, practice any unknown letters, sounds and numbers, math skills and writing… I pray that you all have a very fun and safe summer. 
Take time to have fun with your child and Remember what Country singer Trace Atkins sings in his song: “You’re gonna miss this, you're gonna want this back, you're gonna wish these days hadn’t gone by so fast, these are some good times, so take a good look around, you may not know it now but you're gonna miss this!!”  
They grow up so fast!  Cherish everyday God gives you together!
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Mrs. Smith and Mrs. Chase
